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Account Balances-Oregon membership $295.69 
                              -Oregon restoration funds $1489.32 
 
Oregon lost one lookout in 2012 Bosley Butte. 
Oregon has two lookouts under review by USFS engineers to see if 
they can be saved or removed. 
 Lookouts under Coos FPA and Douglas FPA were not staffed in 
2012.  Cameras are being used in those areas. 
 
Ron Kemnow, Ray Kresek and Howard Verschoor are working on 
up dating Oregon’s lookout inventory and history. 
 
The Oregon Chapter has just created a face book page.  
 
The Oregon Chapter has made donations of lookout and wildland 
fire items to museums. 
 


